
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
From:  Dale Schmitz  
Re:   Announcement of Sponsorship of UDLL   
Date:   July 14, 2006 
 
I am pleased to announce that Marvin Windows and Doors will participate as 
sponsor the Universal Design Living Laboratory (UDLL). 
 
Universal Design is no longer a concept to be considered only by the physically 
challenged or those looking to age in place, but is a full-fledged planning 
methodology that is gaining momentum with building professionals and 
architects. The UDLL will be a living and evolving showcase for those who seek 
the best practices in human centered design and accessibility solutions. 
  
Rosemarie Rossetti and her husband, Mark Leder, shared the mission for the 
UDLL with me earlier this year. During that conversation I was able to learn 
about all of the great promotional activities they have planned and more 
importantly, about their passion and commitment to make the UDLL a cutting-
edge resource that will serve the advancement of universal design well into the 
future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dale Schmitz 
Marketing Manager 
Marvin Windows and Doors 


